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Once upon a time... there was a gathering of 60 children at a magical place called Winter Camp. 

These were not ordinary children. No, these children were special. They were kind and funny, but what 

brought them together was that they each had a very special heart. The children traveled from near and far. 

Where they came from, there were no other children quite like them. There was no one who truly understood, 

but with their friends at camp they felt at home.  

The weekend was spent in the majestic land of Amery, Wisconsin, where a camp nestled on a peninsula is 

surrounded by a beautiful frozen lake. The children love this enchanted place. Here, the children are cared for 

by a legion of volunteers, remarkable individuals with the power to make children smile and know that they 

are loved. Although the weekend was blustery and cold, the children were not troubled. They raced down 

the tubing hill and defeated counselors as daunting as giants at broomball. Each night they sang, and 

believed, that you can be happy if you let yourself be.  

A noble quest was presented to the children. For fear of being forgotten, an emergency meeting of the fairy 

tale council was held on the first evening. The children were delighted to help the characters of the fables 

Hansel and Gretel, Jack and the Beanstalk, Goldilocks and the Three Bears, Rumpelstiltskin and Snow White. 

After laughter and games together, the children promised that they would remember their charming stories.  

Alas, the children could not live in this dream forever. Their parents and siblings longed for their return. The 

weekend concluded with farewells and photos and occasionally tears. But the childrenõs special hearts were 

happy. For they knew that they would see one another again. They knew that no matter how far apart they 

might be scattered by the winds, that they would not be alone. They knew that they belonged to a heart 

family and this heart family would do anything to give them a glimpse of happily ever after.  

Life itself is the most wonderful fairy tale of all. 

-Hans Christian Andersen 



Camp Kick Off  
Sunday March 8th was a beautiful day to be outside! The draw to 

soak up the sunshine was strong, but not as powerful as the 

warmth generated by the Camp Odayin family. Only the 

opportunity to connect special hearts could bring future and 

current campers and their families (150 people!) inside to play 

that day. The appeal of the 6th annual Camp Kick Off was tough 

to resist. Making new friends, reuniting with familiar folks, all the 

bowling and Dilly Bars you can handle...it was a memorable 

afternoon! Thanks to all who joined us for the party and to Karen 

Amundson for generously donating Dairy Queen Dilly Bars.  

Little Lady in Red  
Minnesotaõs Red Dress Collection is a star-

studded fundraiser benefiting the 

American Heart Associationõs Go Red for 

Women Program. 9 year old camper 

August stole the show, receiving two 

standing ovations as she strutted the 

runway representing Camp Odayin.  

August shared, �´�,���I�H�O�W���V�S�H�F�L�D�O���W�R���E�H���S�D�U�W���R�I��
a big event like Red Dress MN. I was really 
excited when I heard we were just about 

to go on but then I got really nervous 
about falling on the runway. The other 

heart survivor, Jen, was really nice to me 
and helped calm me down. My dress was 

so pretty and I will treasure it forever 
because it reminds me of the fashion 
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Huge thanks to the lovely August for 

putting her whole heart into the event!  

Thank You!  
Camp Odayin gratefully thanks the 

following companies, foundations and 

fundraisers for their recent generous 

support...   
 

Allina Health ð Dollars for Doers  

CentraCare Health Foundation  

Claire B and Gracie Zõs Giving Tree  

Cornerstone Insurance Agency  

Granite City Restaurant and Brewery  

Medtronic Foundation  

Opus Foundation  

Robert S. Starr Foundation  

Soup It Up For Kids sponsored by Cox 

Insurance Associates  

St. Ansgar State Bank ð Jeans for a Cause  

St. Jude Medical Foundation  

Thrivent Financial ð Choice Dollars  

Tonrey Family Superbowl Party Pick ôEm 

Challenge  

Vikings Childrenõs Fund 

Two Tee Times 
Golf fanatics rejoice! Not only is golf season opening early in the 

Midwest this year, there are TWO opportunities to hit the links in 

support of Camp Odayin this summer.  

For those seeking a round of golf near the Twin Cities, the 14th 

annual Whole Heart Golf Tournament is making an exciting venue 

change. The tournament will be hosted at Dellwood Country Club 

on Monday, June 15th. Dellwood was recently remodeled and 

has been ranked by Golf Digest as among the top 10 courses in 

the nation!  

To support our Milwaukee area Family Camp, friends like future 

camper Addieõs family are helping to launch local fundraising 

efforts. Addieõs Heart Golf Tournament will be on Monday, August 

3rd. The tournament will be hosted at The River Club of Mequon 

just north of Milwaukee. If youõre interested in volunteering to 

support Addieõs Heart Golf Tournament, please contact Chandra 

Lau at clau@dreamworldstudios.com.  

Camp Odayin will share registration details for both tournaments 

and post information at www.campodayin.org.  


